
Napa-Vallejo Flea Market & Auction 
303 S. Kelly Rd. 

American Canyon, Ca. 94503 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
In accordance with guidance provided by the Napa County Planning 
Department, the Flea Market is providing a report regarding the 
conditions outlined in our modified use permit at the one-year 
anniversary.   
 
At your convenience, the Flea Market is ready to meet with 
representatives from Napa County Sheriffs Department, Napa County 
Highway Patrol, American Canyon Fire Department and Napa County 
Planning Department.  We feel that the conditions approved with our use 
permit have been effective and positive.  
 
Annual report: 
 

• The Flea Market ensures that every vendor adheres to the 
California State Board of Equalization requirements for seller’s 
permits. 

• The Flea Market ensures that all vendors adhere to Napa County’s 
permits requirements and regulations including Napa County 
Department of Agriculture and Napa County Department of 
Environmental Services. 

• The Flea Market has a contract for independent security guards 
using Black Talon Enterprises, Inc. and continues to use in-house 
security to ensure the safety of our patrons. 

• Alcohol is limited to three drinks per person and a security guard is 
always present at our snack bar (beer sales location). 

• The Flea Market regularly communicates with the Napa County 
Sheriffs Department to report suspicious activity, including gangs if 
such situations arise. 

 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or need additional 
information. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Harding 
Napa-Vallejo Flea Market & Auction 


